
 

 

 

EVENT REGISTRATION 

DUE DATE 

LF Birthday Calendar 

Forms 

9/6 

Mini Cheer  9/6 

Volleyball 1st, 2nd, 3rd 9/6 

Volleyball 4th & 5th  9/4 

Self-Defense Class 

(Girls/Women Only) 

9/6 

Firearm Safety  9/6 

ATV Safety 9/20 

EVENT REGISTRATION 

DUE DATE 

Creative Writing Workshop 9/20 

Sign Language 9/20 

LF Amazing Race 10/4 

CERC DIRECTOR 

TIFFANY DOBBS  

 

CERC BOARD 
MEMBERS 

HOLLY HOY 

LOREN LEHMAN 

ANNA FISHER 

RACHEL BERRY 

AMY MARTY 

JENNIFER FONDIE 

JAMIE WENDT 

JENNIFER HORNE 

GREG MCCLELLAN 

ANISSA WIMMER 

 

CERC CONTACT 
INFORMATION: 

PHONE 

218-278-4422 

 

EMAIL 

 cerc@littleforkmn.gov 

 

TEAM REACH  

LFcerc56653 

 

MAILING ADDRESS 

901 Main Street 

Littlefork, MN 56653 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
And there it goes…Summer of 2024!  Wow, it’s 
amazing how fast time goes and more so, how fast 
summer goes.  Welcome back to school! 
 
Just a recap, in case you haven’t heard… My name is 
Tiffany, and I am the new CERC Director for 
Littlefork.  I’m excited for this position to carry on the 
programs that are established but to also bring in new 
programs and events to our community! 
 
I started my role as the CERC director mid-June and 
got to work very fast.   Within a matter of two weeks 
or so, the Kids Garden Club was up and running and 
order forms were created for the community birthday  
calendar.   We had 5 kids sign up for kid’s garden, 
which was perfect, while I tackled the ins and outs of 
figuring out how Kids Garden Club works along with 
many other aspects of this role.   I would like to 
personally thank the kids for coming each 
Wednesday to help pull weeds, learn about garden 
facts and enjoy a yummy snack!  Thank you to the 
parents for involving their kiddos!  Also, a giant thank 
you to Littlefork Lutheran Church for allowing us to 
use their property, to host our Kids Garden Club.   
Also, a special thank you to Sonja Pelland for being a 
volunteer and helping with Kids Garden Club. 
 
I have one ask of parents, school officials and 
community members and that is to extend grace.  I 
am still very new to the area, let alone to this new 
position.   While I’m highly educated, I did not grow 
up here nor attend the school district.  So, I’m 
learning your ways of how you do things, and I just 
ask for kindness and grace to be extended back.  If 
you have a question or need to bring something to my 
attention, please directly reach out to me.  We are all 
humans, and no one is perfect.  I know I must gain 
your trust and I’m hoping that in time I’ll prove to you, 
as a whole community, that you can trust me as you 
see my various skills that I will bring to CERC. 
 
Kindly, 
Tiffany Dobbs | CERC Director 

FROM THE DIRECTOR 
KIDS GARDEN CLUB 

SEPTEMBER 2024 
NEWSLETTER 

SPOTLIGHT 

CERC 
COMMUNITY EDUCATION & RECREATION COMMISSION 

SEPTEMBER 

NEW  CERC Booklet – Digital 
        Scan the QR code 

 

OCTOBER 

MORE EVENTS CAN BE FOUND 

IN THE NEW CERC BOOKLET 

mailto:cerc@littleforkmn.gov

